
Protect the fundamental right to parent.  Fight for constitutional
due process in dependency and neglect cases.
Empower families and demand justice for parents facing
permanent separation from their children.
Strengthen your practice. Receive litigation and case support while
gaining new knowledge and skills through education and training.

EVERY PARENT
DESERVES A
DEFENDER.

The Office of Respondent Parents’ Counsel (ORPC) seeks justice and equity-focused attorneys in
Colorado who will fight to preserve and protect families. ORPC is a national leader in supporting
parents facing permanent separation from their children by the government.

We’re actively recruiting attorneys who are authentically connected to the families
they represent through their lived experience and racial identity.

At ORPC you will:

ORPC offers a competitive rate of $100/hour on an independent contract basis.
We accept applications on a rolling basis year-round.
ORPC is looking for contractors both inside and outside the Denver metro area,
often with more demand in rural and non-metropolitan jurisdictions.

AS A RPC, YOU’LL RISE UP, SPEAK OUT AND JOIN A STRONG COMMUNITY OF
FAMILY DEFENDERS STATEWIDE. CONTRACT WITH ORPC TO ADVOCATE FOR
CHANGE TODAY.

Contact Shawna Geiger at SGeiger@ColoradoORPC.org to apply.

ColoradoORPC.org

mailto:sgeiger@coloradoorpc.org

